
Submitter: Annie Woodham 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Labor and Workplace 
Standards 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB2548 

I oppose the bill as written. I especially disagree with the statement " Prohibits 

employers from terminating an agricultural worker unless the termination is for cause" 

because it is not feasible in farming given all the unpredictable variables of the 

business. 

 

I believe the issues in this bill should be addressed separately. 


